Homework 6.9.2

There will be no formal homework this week for English and maths.
Please read at least 4 times and learn spellings ready for our first test on Friday.
The School Council will be looking for new members next week and if your child would like to represent our class, please help them to prepare a short talk about themselves and why they would be a good councillor that they can share with the class informally.  Just a few words.
The homework from next week will be found on our Year 2 page of the school website.  Any problems accessing this, please let us know.

Thank you for your support.

Miss Cook and Mrs Davies

